
Cael Nadolig    

Have a safe and happy Christmas & New Year! 

What a year! Thankfully we are all well and have defied Covid!  Lets keep it up in 
2021.  Despite the Pandemic we had some really fun events. 

• Starting with our very successful St Davids Day event at the Craic 
premiering in Japan the Welsh  play  “My Body Welsh”  

• Our social distance and safe open air picnic at Senzoku-ike lake.  

•  We displayed our creative skills with our online Lockdown photo 
contest. 

• We helped our friends through our Society fundraiser for Kumamoto, a 
real achievement in these COVID days.  

• December 13th we enjoyed our Zoom Christmas party Beginning with 
viewing  Ruth Jones in a TV movie “A Childs Christmases in Wales  inspired 
by Dylan Thomas  radio play “A Childs Christmas in Wales”.  The movie event 
was followed by a social chat session complete with a fun Welsh Christmas 
Quiz.
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BBC LINK TO DYLAN THOMAS READING  A CHILDS 
CHRISTMAS IN WALES.

https://youtu.be/zFSs2IdDmuU

Covid* Have the New Rules changed 
your  Christmas plans in Wales. 

https://www.bbc.com/news/av/uk-
wales-55342445 

BBC  NEWS FROM WALES

Covid: How do Wales cases 

compare to other nations
https://www.bbc.com/news/

uk-wales-55302591

WISHING YOU ALL THE BEST 
CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR 

COVID WILL PERMIT 
PLANNING FOR SOME  

FABULOUS EVENTS  
For Our Society Celebrations of  

ST DAVID`S DAY 2021 

Just some of our ideas… 
Fun Rugby viewing at the Craic, A 
Welsh lunch with special friends, A 

Welsh Exhibition, and our usual 
Fun Reception with a few surprises.  
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WISHING YOU ALL A MERRY 
CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 

AROS DIOGEL 

STAY SAFE!

Best wishes 
Ursula  

Bethany 
Chris


